Martinez, Mia

From: Anne Rubenstein

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 3:24 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Cc: Jay

Subject: NO to vaccine campaign in Ventura County

To the Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

| understand you are having a meeting to discuss spending a huge chunk of tax dollars on a media campaign to convince
the people of our county to be vaccinated. As a tax payer and voter, | am asking you to not use my money towards this
effort. If you think you’re campaign will change a mind, you are mistaken. It will only make the anti-vax people angry
and the pro-vexers more critical. The freedom to choose is causing enough division in our country, do you really want to
perpetuate it in the beautiful Ventura County?

Please use wisdom and common sense and spend our money on things we really need, instead of spreading your fear
and propaganda. Say NO to a vaccine campaign.

Anne & Jay Rubenstein
Camarillo, CA



